
 

 

 

 

September 5, 2023 

 

Jesse Winterowd 

Winterbrook Planning 

610 SW Alder Street, Suite 810 

Portland, OR 97205 

 

 

Subject:  Supplemental Information  

Re: Land Use Permitting  

 

 

Dear Jesse: 

I have reviewed the condition in the Multnomah County Staff Memorandum at I.45 that requires an 

alternative treatment technology system in place of the original septic system identified in the project 

application materials. Provided the drain field for the alternative treatment technology system is in the 

same location and is equal in size to or smaller than the original drain field design, my conclusion in the 

July 26,2023 land use permitting letter (Exhibit I.66) that the drain field is not anticipated to have a 

negative effect on the slope stability remains unchanged. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Yuxin “Wolfe” Lang, PE, GE, P.Eng 

Principal Engineer 

 

 

 

cc: File 

 

Yuxin Lang
Digitally signed by Yuxin 

Lang 

Date: 2023.09.02 15:34:49 
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